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Comments I am 86 years old and have lived on Loxwood Road for over 50 years and I am devastated by the 
implications of this proposal  and the effect it will have on traffic on the road, making it so much more 
dangerous for everyone as the road is just too narrow for those big lorries - this is a residential 
country area, not an industrial zone! 
 
The pathway is very narrow here and hazardous walking alone it at the best of times due the volume 
and speed of traffic, we get few large lorries along here, but it is frightening and much of this road 
does not have footpath so pedestrians are forced to walk in the road, if you agree to allow all these 
big lorries which will all drive too fast, there will be accidents and deaths here 
The school bus stops outside my house for collecting children, no lorries would get past it, thus 
causing more congestion, chaos and danger - my neighbour had his work van rear ended not long ago 
and traffic really struggled to get past , larger vans could not get past, there was not space for them 
to turn around, cars lined up, it was chaos. 
 
We also have lots of cyclists and horses using this road on a daily basis, I dread to thnk of the possible 
accidents, suffering and harm all those big lorries will cause 
 
I have walked in the woods with my various dogs for most of those 50 + years, it is a place of peace 
and tranquility, a place to relax, reccharge and is essential to mental health and wellbeing for all who 
use it and people come from further away to visit the woods, they are used by walkers, cyclists, 
horses, local schools and youth groups use them for educational purposes, search and rescue dogs 
use the woods as a training ground for their vital work in saving lives - all this would be lost forever  if 
you allow this dreadful development to go ahead 
 
It doesnt matter what fancy name you give it, this proposal is a landfill site - ther are already pleanty 
of landfill and recycling sites in the area, we dont need any more and Im not convinced there is 
suitable demand for the clay either 
 
There will be absolutely no benefits from this proposed developemt to the local area or residents -  we 
have to be subjected o the noise, dust, fumes, pollution and the resulting adverse effects on our 
health, increase in danger, traffic congestion, loss of the beautiful ancient woodland area 
 
What about the destrucution of the ancient woodlands?  the harm to the delicate eco system, the loss 
of untold amounts of wildlife, insects, plants, trees, the stunning acres of bluebell woods?  there is NO 
development that justifies this, this is being done purely for profit and its wrong!!! 
 
You  on the council have a duty beyond the obvious, a duty to future generations, a duty to conserve 
our beautiful contryside, not to be part of it destruction forever, you have duty to support the views of  
and to protect those whom you serve, YOU HAVE A DUTY TO REJECT THIS PROPOSAL IN ITS 
ENTIRETY!!!!
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